
 

 

 

 
 

 

CONSTRUCTION NOTIFICATION 
EAST ALLEY CONSTRUCTION 

N. part of Kwik Trip North to Lake St.  

 
 

The week of June 8th, the Village of Pardeeville’s contractor is scheduled to start work on the alley 

project.    The project is scheduled to be completed by August 1st; however, timeline is subject to change 

due to inclement weather. 

 

While the contractor is working there will be limited access, however at the end of each work day 

property owners shall be able to access their property. 

 

Please call Village Hall with any questions or concerns between 7:30 a.m. to 4:00 p.m., Monday through 

Friday.  Thank you for your cooperation during this construction process.   
 
 

Village of Pardeeville 

Department of Public Works 

114 Lake St.  

Pardeeville, WI 53954 

 

Phone: 608-429-3121 

 

 


